
August Bulletin

Staff Announcements

NJEFA welcomes Juan Carlos Belmonte to the Authority’s team as its 2019 Fall Intern.  Mr. Belmonte is a Senior at The 

College of New Jersey where he majors in Political Science and Business Administration and served as a Student Trustee on 

the College’s Board of Trustees and its Business and Infrastructure Committee. He also serves as a military service member 

in the New Jersey National Guard.

Last year, Mr. Belmonte interned in the Office of the Secretary of Higher Education where he worked on policy matters and 

outreach.  He also assisted in the release of the Secretary’s master plan for New Jersey higher education, Where Opportunity 

Meets Innovation, a plan that builds a framework to ensure that all New Jersey citizens can obtain a high-quality credential or 

degree to help them succeed in life.  

NJEFA’s new intern program provides experiential learning opportunities for students while they are still attending college. 

Commenting on the NJEFA’s first Intern under the new program, Executive Director, Eric Brophy, said “We are looking forward 

to helping Juan Carlos gain as much exposure as possible to higher education finance through the lens of an independent 

Authority and we hope he finds the experience beneficial as he prepares to enter the workforce upon graduation.”   

Mr. Belmonte will be with the Authority throughout the Fall.  He will be working within all of its Divisions to gain a broad 

understanding of the Authority’s role in supporting campus building and infrastructure development at New Jersey’s colleges 

and universities. 

Welcome to the NJEFA team, Juan Carlos!
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Steve Nelson, NJEFA’s Director of Project Management, 
will be participating as a panelist at the NJ Connects 

2019 Garden State Minority, Women and Veteran-owned 
Business Summit at NJIT on September 20, 2019.

Click Here to Register

Website FAQ’s

Upcoming Event

NJEFA is launching a new “Did You Know” communications series to keep its 
college and university clients and the public informed on Authority financing 

matters, activities, and broader New Jersey higher education initiatives.
Look for the first “Did You Know” series publication coming in September.

NJEFA is now posting frequently asked questions from its college and 
university clients and constituents on its website! Find answers to 
commonly asked Finance Department questions here. 
Be sure to check back for future FAQ’s and Authority business activity. 

NJEFA Activity
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In keeping with Governor Murphy’s commitment to build 
a fairer and stronger economy, NJ Connects is the first 

annual business building forum dedicated to connecting 
diverse suppliers with billion-dollar public and private sector 

business opportunities in the State of New Jersey.

http://www.nj.gov/njefa
https://www.cvent.com/events/2019-garden-state-minority-women-and-veteran-owned-business-mwvob-summit/registration-1d2fd405d03345fa9252bea9d1fd6154.aspx?fqp=true
https://www.cvent.com/events/2019-garden-state-minority-women-and-veteran-owned-business-mwvob-summit/registration-1d2fd405d03345fa9252bea9d1fd6154.aspx?fqp=true
https://www.nj.gov/njefa/info/post-issuance/

